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Paving of the south section of Taxiway ‘A’ occurred on 
Tuesday, November 13th.  Final grading and 
hydroseeding of the turf shoulders will occur next 
along with setting up the pavement markings, weather 
permitting.  While the South Section of Taxiway ‘A’ 
remains closed during this paving, the FBO 
maintenance hangar will be accessible on a prior 
notice required basis.  The taxiway will reopen to all 
traffic during the week of November 19th.

Construction efforts for the North Section of Taxiway 
‘A’ may start as early as the week of December 3rd. 

NHDOT is committed to providing the airport 
tenants and visitors with the latest information on 
this project.

To receive e-mail updates on this project’s 
progress or to ask questions about the project, 
please call (603) 271-2552 or e-mail 
cniewola@dot.state.nh.us.  

For immediate project concerns, please contact 
Ossipee Valley Aviation and the information will 
be relayed to the appropriate parties.
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